

'Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.'

Timothy Hackworth Primary School



Wednesday 25th June, 2025

Year 6 Residential Visit to Robinwood

CRC Article 28 - All children have the right to a good quality education.

CRC Article 31 - All children have the right to relax and play.

Dear Parents and Carers,

I write to inform you that we are able to offer a contribution of £20 towards the cost of our Robinwood visit this year. As you have all paid the final payment, we will reimburse you through ParentPay.

Our request for funding from our local Action Area Partnership to support parents to help with the costs of this visit has been successful. This means that parents will not have to pay any costs towards the coach; this will now be paid for from the funding received.

We appreciate your continued support and co-operation in making this trip a success. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our School Office.

Yours sincerely,

L. Boulton

S. Simpson-May

Mrs L. Boulton

Head Teacher

Mrs. S. Simpson-May Deputy Head Teacher

Head Teacher: Mrs. L. Boulton Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs. S. Simpson-May Chair of Governors: Mrs. P. Crook

Byerley Road, Shildon, Co. Durham, DL4 1HN Tel: 01388 772959

Email: timothyhackworth@durhamlearning.net Website: www.timothyhackworthschool.co.uk





















